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DIRECTOR

EDWARD GAINEY
MAYOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
City-CoUNTY BUILDING

February 16, 2023

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council
Fifth Floor

City County Building

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Canine Donation Resolution

Dear President and Members:

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210
(“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public
Safety to accept a donation from Global K9 Protection Group valued at TEN THOUSAND DOLLARS
AND NO CENTS ($10,000.00) for a pre-trained explosive detection canine.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my
office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

PN

Lee C. Schmidt
Director
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